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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             Twenty – Sixth Sunday of the Year, 25th September 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   24th Sept     5.00pm     (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  25th Sept    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                                9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 26th Sept     9.30am      (SS Cosmas & Damian)   

Tue  27th Sept    9.30am    (St. Vincent de Paul)  

Thu  29nd Sept   9.30am    (Feast of Archangels) 

Fri   30th Sept   7.00pm   No Mass  

Sat   24th Sept    6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  25th Sept    11.00am   

Wed 28th Sept    9.30am         

Fri    30th Sept    9.30am     (St. Jerome)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Agostino DeFalco), Sun (Nora O’Grady 

RIP), Mon (David & Theresa Family), Tue (Tomlinson RIP), 

Thu (Sherin Zacharia) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Anne Parsons), Sun (Des Hughes 
RIP), Wed (John & Bea O’Malley RIP), Fri (Clark Caselton 
RIP) 

Parish Registration/Census Forms: As part of updating our 
parish records and registering new members to our 
communities, we have decided to issue a new registration 
form to everyone. The new form will ask you to fill-up certain 
personal details and your preferred choice of involvement in 
the parish life.  This exercise will help us to understand the 
actual size of our parishes in terms of number. I request every 
family to pick up a form next weekend and fill in the details.  
 
Sincere Appreciation: I would like to congratulate the 
organizing team for the wonderful Bring & Share Event, held 
at Our Lady’s last Sunday. Everyone enjoyed variety of food. 
 
No Mass on Friday Evening at Our Lady’s this week.  
 
Parents Meeting: I request all the parents, whose children are 
admitted to the First Communion Programme at Our Lady’s to 
gather in the guild room this Saturday 24th September after 
the 5.00pm Mass.  For St. Aidan’s, the meeting is on Monday 
26th September at 7.30pm in the parish hall. 
 
Diocesan Mass for Married Life: Bishop David Oakley 
warmly invites everyone to the Diocesan Mass for Married 
Life, at The Cathedral of Our Lady Immaculate & St. Thomas of 
Canterbury, Northampton on Saturday 1st October 2022, 
gathering from 11.30am followed by Mass at noon and 
refreshments in the Cathedral Centre after Mass. 
Bishop David will give his special pastoral blessing to those 
couples celebrating significant milestones in their marriage i.e. 
1, 10, 20, 25, 30, 40, 50 years etc.  If you're celebrating such a 
milestone, please contact  07824 386 804 
or mass.mfl@northamptondiocese.org so that an appropriate 
certificate can be prepared.  
 
Food Bank Appeal: Brian Shelly will be making an appeal for 
the food bank on this weekend at Our Lady’s. He will do the 
same at St. Aidan’s sometime in October.  
 
Children’s Liturgy at St. Aidan’s: will be on Sunday 2nd 
October during 11.00am Mass. Parents kindly bring your 
children to the Sunday Mass and not to the vigil mass.  
 
Home Mission Sunday: (SA 
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £557.57              St. Aidan’s: £377.69                    Thank You 
   

Support our Local Food Bank: Up to now, there have been 
requests for different foodstuffs each week, which has been 
confusing. From now on, the requirement for foodstuffs will 
be permanent each week. Please select from this list for the 
foodstuffs that you would like to donate: tinned meat, tinned 
tuna, sponge pudding, rice pudding, tinned custard, UHT milk. 
 
The Relics of Saint Bernadette: will be in our Cathedral in 

Northampton from Monday 10th October - Thursday 13th 

October. Further information is available on our diocesan 

website here https://northamptondiocese.org/relics/ We 

require volunteer stewards for the visit. Any volunteers can 

fill out our digital form 

here https://northamptondiocese.org/relictour/  

Our next SVP meeting will be on this Sunday 

25th September after mass at Our Lady’s. Everyone is 

welcome to attend.  

Baptism Preparation Classes with Suzette Harris: The 
next online sessions will be on Tuesday 27th September and 
4th October. Contact Debbie to book your places.  
 
Barclays Bank Assistance: Barclays Van will be coming to 
St. Aidan’s on the 29th of September from 10am till 
2.00pm. This service is for everyone and not just for Barclays 
Customers, to help them with digital or financial support and 
to discuss fraud and scams etc. 
 
Parish Council Meeting: The next parish council meeting for 
St. Aidan’s will be on Tuesday 7.00pm at Our Lady’s.  
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